Dear Editor

Please find our submission as a research article entitled” An overstepped segmented lagoon complex on the KZN continental shelf”.  We have not submitted this manuscript in any other form elsewhere. Our suggested reviewers are:

Prof JAG Cooper, University of Ulster JAG.Cooper@ulster.ac.uk
Prof JV Gardner, Center for Coastal & Ocean Mapping/Joint Hydrographic Center, University of New Hampshire jim.gardner@unh.edu
Prof AC Hine, University of South Florida hine@marine.usf.edu
Dr. A Smith, University of KwaZulu-Natal asconsulting@telkomsa.net 

We wish to exclude the following as reviewers based on the fact that competing research interests in the same area would deter from an objective review:
Ron Uken, University of KwaZulu-Natal
Charl Bosman, University of KwaZulu-Natal.

We trust that this submission will be to the standards of your journal and look forward to hearing from yourself and the reviewers.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Green (lead author and project leader), Rio Leuci (data collection and processing) and Zane Thackeray (data collection and processing).




